
 

 
 

UPDATED MASK POLICY  
as of February 12, 2023 

 
 
As per the New York State Department of Health, 
mask wearing in health care settings is no longer a 
requirement.  Feel free to wear a mask if you desire.  
If you have symptoms of COVID 19 or Flu please 
reschedule your appointment.   
 
If you would like a mask to be worn in your 
presence during your encounter please inform the 
medical assistant.  
 
We will continue to monitor transmission rates in 
our community.  As such, this policy may be 
amended if need be. 
 
Thank you 


